
Minutes 
 

Boulder City High School 
 

School Organizational Team Meeting 
 

Boulder City High School, held virtually via Zoom  
 

Monday, May 11, 2020 
 

4:00pm 
 
 

School Organizational Team Members: 
 
Wendy Lee, Secretary 
 
Bill Strachan, Member 
 
Kim Cox, Chairman 
 
Andrew Huxford, Member 
 
Azure Quinlan, Member 
 
Dave Trupp, Vice-Chairman 
 
Sarah Barnes, Student Member 
 
Amy Wagner, Principal 
 
 
1.0 Welcome and Roll Call 

1.1 All members were present 
1.2 Approval of Previous Minutes - All Approved 

 
2.0 General Discussions 

2.1 Response to COVID-19 
 
Mrs. Wagner shared information about school reopening yo staff and students: 
 

- As of now, we are waiting on the district directives as far as when we can begin 
allowing people back in the building. It will most likely begin with custodians 



coming back to clean and sanitize. Then, ten people at a time will be allowed in 
the building to clean out classrooms and offices.  

 
- There will be procedures in places for students to return items, as well as pick 

things up. 
 

Last Friday Night Lights 
 

- Staff will stand six feet apart in front of the football field while students drive by. 
 

Seniors Car Parade 
 

- There may possibly be a senior car parade on May 21 at 6:00pm. We are waiting 
on the city’s approval. 

 
Graduation 

 
     - Mrs. Wagner is working on possible ideas for graduation.  

 
Next School Year 

 
- The superintendent is starting a new group of parents, teachers, and 

administrators to discuss possible scenarios for next school year. 
 

Budget 
 

We do not have anything specific as far as what will happen with the budget for 
the 2020-2021 school year. BCHS has carry-over money so we will be able to 
keep all of our people on staff. 

 
 
2.2 Member Reports 

 
     - No member reports 

 
3.0 Information: 

3.1 Next Meeting: August, specific date to be determined. 
 

 
4.0 Public Comment Period (2 minutes per person) 

No Public Comment 
 
 


